
 

 
For more information: 

Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 
Email kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov or http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Project update                                                                              March 29, 2017  

Contractor expected to finish work in April, 
 King County will raise safety railing in May to protect public safety 

 
Restoration of the Murray CSO Control Project site is nearly complete. King County’s contractor will finish the 
remaining project work by the end of April, including:   
 

 On-site landscaping: The contractor will plant new grass at the base of the public staircase. This work 
is weather dependent. 

 Restoration of Lowman Beach Park: New irrigation is being installed and grass will be planted. The 
temporary fencing around the park will remain up through spring until the grass is established.  

 Project art: The project artist, Robert Horner, will be sealing the rammed earth walls and installing art 
inlays and rock gardens along the public staircase.  
 

The contractor will remove construction fencing and open the public staircase after this work is complete. 
Railings were recently installed around the rain garden and on the facility roof near public viewpoints. To protect 
public safety, the County will be raising the height of these railings. This work will occur during the month of 
May. Temporary barriers will be in place on the facility roof until the new railings can be installed.  
 

Fence art available for reuse  
The plywood art boards that decorated the 
construction fence for nearly three years 
are available to the community for reuse. 
If you or your community group are 
interested in giving one or more art boards 
a new life, please contact Kelly Foley at 
kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-
8621 by no later than Friday, April 14.  
 

What to expect this spring 
The County will host a community event at 
the site later this spring to celebrate 
completion of the project and to thank the 
community for your continued patience 
during construction. At the event there will 
be an opportunity to go inside the facility 
building and see the equipment used to 
operate the underground storage tank. 
Keep an eye out for an invite in the mail! 
 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

The community helped to paint the construction fence art boards 
in 2013 prior to construction. 
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